FROM THE MINISTER

Our Ref: INV/198/2010

io May 2010

Mr Peter McNaney
Chief Executive
Belfast City Council

City Hall
Belfast
BT1 5GS

Dear Mr McNaney,
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Causeway Exchange

1-7 Bedford Street

Belfast BT2 7TEG

Tel: +44 (0) 28 9051 5202

Text phone: +44 (0) 28 9052 7668
email: private.office@dcalni.gov.uk

Thank you for your letter of 20 April 2010 regarding the Transfer of Funding

for local arts.

Unfortunately the Minister is unable to meet the Committee due to heavy diary
commitments. However, Joanna McConway, Head of Arts and Creativity
Branch will contact Stephen McCrory to make arrangements to meet the
Development Committee on the Minister's behalf.
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Barbara McConaghie
Departmental Private Secretary
to Nelson McCausland MLA
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A CONFIDENT, CREATIVE, INFORMED AND VIBRANT COMMUNITY




